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Anita Halterman

From: Rep. Liz Vazquez
Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2016 4:44 PM
To: Anita Halterman
Subject: FW: HB234

 
 
Thanks, 
Tom 
 

From: Rep. Liz Vazquez  
Sent: Saturday, January 23, 2016 11:43 AM 
To: Anita Halterman <Anita.Halterman@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: HB234 

 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Flash Light <beautysmistress@gmail.com> 
Date: January 19, 2016 at 11:51:53 AM AKST 
To: <representative.liz.vazquez@akleg.gov> 
Subject: HB234 

Dear Ms Vazquez, 
   Thank you for sponsoring this bill. I think it is important for folks everywhere in Alaska be 
able to receive good mental health as well as medical help regardless of location.  
   All the best 
Lita White 
    


